
LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Proposed Budget of the East Spring Fire 

District of the Towns of Ramapo and Clarkstown, State of New York, will be presented to 

the Board of Fire Commissioners of the East Spring Valley Fire District, for its 

consideration. 

 A PUBLIC HEARING will be held at 7:30 p.m. at the East Spring Valley Fire 

District Firehouse, 60 Overlook Boulevard, Nanuet, State of New York, on the 19th day of 

October, 2021. 

 The Board of Fire Commissioners of the East Spring Fire District has scheduled this 

public hearing on the budget pursuant to §105 of the Town Law of the State of New York.  

The proposed budget will be made available to the public prior to the public hearing.   

The purpose of the public hearing is to allow maximum public participation and to 

permit the public to comment on the budget permitting any person in favor of or against 

the proposed budget as it is submitted, to speak for or against any item or items contained 

therein. 

A copy of the proposed budget is available at the office of the Town Clerk of the 

Town of Ramapo at Ramapo Town Hall, 237 Route 59, Suffern, New York, at the office 

of the Town Clerk of the Town of Clarkstown at 10 Maple Avenue, New City, New York 

and Fire District Secretary at the East Spring Valley Fire District, where it may be 

inspected by any interested person during office hours. 



Dated:  September 23, 2021 

 

     JOANN FATIGATE, Secretary 

East Spring Valley Fire District 

     60 Overlook Boulevard 

     Nanuet, New York  10954 

 

 

ANTHONY J. BENEDICT, ESQ. 

Attorney for EAST SPRING VALLEY FIRE DISTRICT 

16 Chestnut Street 

P. O. Box 713 

Suffern, New York  10901 

(845) 918-1144 

         

  

  

  

 

 

 

 


